
 
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

I would like to take the opportunity to refresh our uniform expectations. We are very proud of our forest 
green uniform, it instils a sense of pride and belonging to Luxulyan School and the wider community. I ask for 
your support in ensuring your child is wearing the correct items as the staff have begun to notice a variety of 
footwear and alternative items being worn to school.  Our uniform can be purchased from Cornwall 
Screenprint and Asda. 
I ask that children with longer hair tie it back it helps when taking part in active lessons and minimises the 
spread of head lice.  
If anyone would like some support with this, please let us know. 
 

 
 

 A forest green school jumper, cardigan or fleece embroidered with the Luxulyan School logo is 
preferable.  

 Grey or black school trousers, formal shorts, skirts or pinafores.  

 White shirts/blouses or polo shirts (long or short sleeved) but not T-shirts.  

 For summer, children may wear checked/striped green and white dresses.  

 School shoes need to be black. Trainers are not to be worn, except for PE. Sandals can be worn in the 
warmer weather – but not ‘flip flop’ types, ‘Reefs’ or ‘Crocs’ as they are not suitable for the school 
environment. 

  For PE children will require a green T-shirt, black shorts, leggings or tracksuit bottoms and plimsolls/ 
trainers. A school sports hoodie is an optional extra. 



 
 
 
 

PALS would like to set up a second hand uniform shop, donations of good quality items that your child has 
grown out will be gratefully received. Please send them into school in a carrier bag for the attention of PALS. 

This week we were celebrating children know how to solve friendship problems when they occur. 
 
Congratulations to our stars of the week: 
 

Ash- Adaline 
Beech- Caleb 

Sycamore- Sophia 
Oak- Chelsie 

 
Next week we are celebrating children who know how to help others to feel part of a group. 

Week commencing 9th May – SATS week for Year 6

Tuesday 24th June – Jubilee Celebrations – more details to follow 
Wednesday 25th – 27th May – Oak Class London Residential trip 
Week commencing Monday 30th May – May Half Term 
Thursday 30th June – Class Photos 
Week commencing Monday 4th July – Bikeability Week, more details to follow 
Tuesday 26th July – last day of the Summer Term 
 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th October (Half Term) Monday 31st October - Friday 4th November (INSET days) 
 
Have a great weekend everyone, 
 
Emma Williams 
 
Head of School 
 
Grow Every Learner - Learn for Life - Enjoy Every Challenge - Excel Together 
We’re Recruiting: For information on job vacancies available within Cornwall Education Learning Trust please 
visit www.celtrust.org/join-us/vacancies  

http://www.celtrust.org/join-us/vacancies

